
Dear Committee,  

No more extensions!  The emergency is long past.  It’s time to rescind the emergency declaration 

immediately relinquishing decision making powers back to the elected officials of the state legislature 

based on the laws set forth in the US and CT Constitutions.   

Furthermore, I object to all mandates of any kind for any citizen of this state.   And I completely oppose 

burying these unconstitutional mandates into an all-encompassing bill thus eliminating the opportunity 

for legislators to be selective in passing appropriate laws.  It’s a dirty trick to keep the mandates alive.  

Enough already! Do the right thing by the people of CT! Stop extending NOW! 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brenda Hamilton 

 


